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The department of MBA organized an “Awareness program on Health 

Consciousness” under women’s forum on 09-10-2018 at MBA seminar hall. MBA and MCA 

girl students have participated along with women staff in this program. 

 

 

 

Mrs. Dr.C.Rohini (Gynocologist, CR Reddy Hospital, Gudur) is invited as the 

chief Guest of the function. She has suggested valuable health tips to girl students. She has 

also suggested on how to remain mentally healthy. She has also advised to take proper 

measures to avoid cancer and other diseases. Chief Guest was felicitated. Vote of thanks was 

proposed by Mrs.M.Harita Faculty In-charge of MBA. 
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